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FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure:   SB 244 - A 
79th Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2017 Regular Session  
Legislative Fiscal Office 

Only Impacts on Original or Engrossed 
 Versions are Considered Official 

 

Prepared by:  Kim To  
Reviewed by:  Laurie Byerly, John Borden, Steve Bender, Doug Wilson, Julie Neburka 
Date:  2/7/2017 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Establishes notification requirements of Department of Human Services regarding reported or suspected 
deficiencies, violations or failures of child-caring agency to comply with full compliance requirements and 
regarding reports of suspected child abuse of child in care. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Department of Human Services (DHS), Department of Justice, Judicial Department, Department of 
Education, Oregon Youth Authority (OYA),  
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have  

NO EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 


